
Reduced Power Notification 

On November 30, 2019, KCEN began operating with power reduced to 2Kw on its back 

up transmitter.  The amplifier on the main transmitter has failed.  The station is evaluating the 

equipment and anticipates resuming operations under the licensed parameters before the end of the 

year. 

 In the event additional time is required, we will request special temporary authority to 

continue operating with reduced power. 


